
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Table Centerpiece Project 
 

The Chamber of Commerce cordially invites you to participate in the 2019 State of the City Address 

Centerpiece Project. An application is required to participate. We hope that you find this to be a 

creative experience that promotes your business. The centerpiece project is a first come first serve 

and only has 23 tables available. This is a great way to get your business out there by creating 

centerpieces that represent your business, organization or agency at one of Menifee's most well- 

represented events. There will be a $200 gift basket for the member whose centerpieces best 

represents the theme "Bringing the Future into Focus." 
 

Centerpiece Project Rules:  
 

There are only 23 opportunities to display a centerpiece and tables are first come, first serve. 

Please submit applications to admin@menifeevalleychamber.com. APPLICATION IS REQUIRED. 

Centerpieces must be brought to the Chamber by Monday, September 16, 2019, at 5 PM 

After the event is over, please take your centerpiece the Chamber/City will not be responsible for 

returning centerpieces. 

Shape and Design; can be whatever you choose, but please keep centerpiece to 13" H x 15" W (if it 

is not in within these size qualifications it will not be used) 

NO Open flame and NO Confetti 

This is a FREE program. The cost is what you decide to spend on the design and creation of the 

centerpiece 
 

Application Information Required: 
 

Business/Organization Name 

Contact Information (individual responsible for the centerpiece, email, and phone number) 

Brief Business Description or Tag Line 

The State of the City 2019 Address theme is  

"Bringing the Future into Focus”  
Thank you for your participation. If you have questions about the program, please 

contact Tara Hunt at 951-672-1991 or admin@menifeevalleychamber.com 
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